
Bulldog Bulletin  

Week of February 22nd, 2021 
                                                                                                                                                                

Dear Mary Todd families, 

In-person instruction began this week for our students in Kindergarten through 2nd Grade.  It was so fulfilling 

to see teachers and students back in the building.  This was a tremendous first week of school.  Despite all the 

challenges brought on by the pandemic, our students, families and Mary Todd staff have continued to work 

together, and we are back to some sense of normalcy.  

Students are adjusting nicely to the changes implemented to keep them healthy at school.  We will continue to 

be vigilant to ensure everyone is as safe as possible.  We are stressing social distancing, hand hygiene and 

proper mask wearing along with our temperature checks.   

Parents, please remember that neck gaiters are not permitted, and a two-layer mask should be worn by 

students.  Also, be sure to check the fit of your student’s mask.  Some of the smaller students have adult sized 

masks which do not stay up properly to cover the nose and mouth.  Adjusting the ear loops or finding a 

smaller mask may help keep the mask in place better during the day. 

 

Parent Reminders 

1. Our 3rd – 5th Grade students will return on Wednesday March 3rd.  Please do not send them before that 

date. 

 

2. If your student requires medication while at school or needs to have a prescription refilled, please call the 

clinic @ 859-381-3012 to arrange an appointment.  Parents, please make every attempt to have those 

medications at school before Wednesday so we can plan for the correct number of students.  

 

 

3. Please make sure that you child has a mask that fits properly and please have them practice wearing their 

mask for extended periods of time. 

 

4. Students should have school supplies for at-home and a set of materials they can leave at school to be 

prepared for any scenario that may occur. Charge their Chromebook every night.  

 

 

5. Please make sure that we have the most recent contact information for your family.  If your phone 

number, or e-mail addresses has changed please notify our registrar Maria Abbott by calling 859-381-3512 

or by email at: Maria Abbott    

 

6. Remember the doors open @ 7:55 am. The tardy bell rings at 8:25 am and school dismisses @ 3:15 pm. 
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COVID-19 Reporting 
 
A new emergency order from the state requires that beginning Monday, September 28, all families must 

report if their child tests positive forCOVID-19 within 24 hours of receiving the test results. The district is then 

required to report numbers of positive cases and numbers of quarantines to the state, regardless of whether 

we are learning virtually or back on campus. 

To make things easier for families, FCPS has established a COVID-19 reporting team to collect all information 

confidentially and ensure accurate and transparent reporting. If your child tests positive for COVID-19, all you 

have to do is dial 859-381-FCPS (3277), or email your name and phone number to : 

covid19@fayette.kyschools.us.  

The FCPS reporting team will then complete the required process. Please note that the online link is available 

in multiple languages. 

FCPS Assistance     

This referral system is for basic needs and social emotional/mental health needs only. 

FCPS Emotional/Mental Health Referral Form 

 

Child Nutrition (Food Service)                                                                    

Free breakfasts and lunches are still available for anyone age 18 and younger, but we have made a change 

to how we will distribute the meals. 

We will continue to offer free meal pickups between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. on Mondays and Wednesdays at eight 

middle schools and all six high schools. If you are unable to use the middle and high school locations, we will 

distribute preordered meals once a week at designated elementary schools. 

MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOL PICKUP LOCATIONS 

• We will continue to offer free meal pickups on Mondays and Wednesdays between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. 

• Locations include eight middle schools and all six high schools: Beaumont Middle, Bryan Station High, 

Bryan Station Middle, Crawford Middle, Edythe J. Hayes Middle, Frederick Douglass High, Henry Clay 

High, Jessie Clark Middle, Lafayette High, Leestown Middle, LTMS, Paul Laurence Dunbar High, Tates 

Creek High, and Winburn Middle. 

• Children do not have to be present. No preorders are necessary. 
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ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PICKUP LOCATIONS (to be used if unable to pick up at a middle or high school 

location) 

• Starting next week, meals to be picked up at elementary school locations must be preordered. 

• Five days of breakfast and lunch will be available once a week on Thursdays between 11:30 a.m. and 

12:30 p.m. 

• To pick up on Thursday 2/25/21 between 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., please fill out this form by Monday, 

2/22/21. 

• Children do not have to be present. Preorders are REQUIRED. 

If you have any questions, please call 859-381-3846. Thank you for your flexibility and understanding as we 

transition back to in-person learning. We look forward to having all of our students back soon! 

In-Person Schedule 
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Virtural Schedule 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Technology Needs       

You can always contact your student’s teacher and make them aware if you have any technology issues or call 

The Student Tech Support line, (859) 381-4410.  The tech support line is available from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

weekdays. 

Family Resource Center  

If your family has any specific needs with: food, clothing, childcare referrals, & shelter.  Families can reach me 

at 859-381-3515 or elizabeth.myers@fayette.kyschools.us.   

Another way to stay connected to Mary Todd and the FRC is through the Remind App: 

Connecting with Mary Todd FRC on the Remind app is easy. 
Text #: 81010 
Message: @marytod 
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Important Dates 
 

• Remember March 19th will now be a normal school day to make up for the snow day on February 16th.  
 

• March 14th is Daylight Savings Time begins.  
 
 

 Michael Jones 
Principal 
Mary Todd Elementary School 
551 Parkside Drive, Lexington, KY 40505 
Phone: (859) 381-3512 
Email: michael.jones@fayette.kyschools.us 

 #Bulldog Strong 
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